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15th March 2024 

  

Year 6 Residential 15th July – 17th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents or Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you that we will be running a Year 6 residential trip, a River Dart 

Expedition with ‘The Spirit of Adventure’ this year. The trip will take place from Monday 15th July – 

Wednesday 17th July and the cost will be £185 per child (this does not include transport 

and would have to be recalculated if transport is needed). If you would like more details about 

The Spirit of Adventure, please visit their website www.spirit-of-adventure.com.  

The types of activities the children will participate in are:  

• 14m tree climb 

• Bushcraft skills (including fire lighting) 

• Canoeing 

• Navigation skills 

• Wild cooking 

• 30m zipwire 

We are asking if you would be willing to transport your child to and from the setting, as this will 

significantly reduce the overall cost. Please let us know by Wednesday 20th March, if you are able 

to transport your child, so that we can set up payments on MCAS as soon as possible. 

Due to looking at different residential settings that are suitable for the year 6s, it has taken longer 

to organise than we would have liked. We apologise for the shortness of notice and appreciate that 

the turnaround for payment is tighter than normal. 

To spread the cost of payment for this trip, we will require a non-refundable £50 deposit. The 

remaining cost will be divided into three installments. All payments can be made through the My 

Child at School app once we determine whether transport costs need to be added or not. 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, they will be entitled to attend at a reduced rate. This 

will be reflected on your My Child at School app by showing reduced instalments. Please contact 

Mrs Sinton in the Academy office if you would like further details. Please note that the final 

installment may vary slightly depending on the number of children who decide to go. However, we 

do not anticipate this change to be significant. 

If you have any questions or queries regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to ask the academy 

office.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Wood  

Class Teacher 

 


